BRIHANMUMBAI MUNICIPAL CORPORATION
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY DEPARTMENT
Director/IT/ F648 dated 49 )6 /2025

NOTICE

Sub.: Scheduled Downtime for eOffice Services (Upgradation to eFile V7.x)

This is to inform all concerned that the eOffice system of BMC will be unavailable from 11th July 2025

(Friday) 02:00 PM to 14th July 2025 (Monday) 09:00 AM, due to scheduled upgradation activities
from eFile version 5.x to version 7.x. ’

The downtime is essential to carry out the upgrade and data migration as per guidelines from the NIC

" (eOffice) team. During this period, access to the eOffice application and related services will not be
available.

All BMC users are advised to complete their pending work and save any necessary data before the
commencement of the downtime.

We regret the inconvenience caused and appreciate your cooperation.
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